From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 25 November 2016 16:17
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 16/02116/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 4:17 PM on 25 Nov 2016 from Mr john skowronski.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	7 Walford Road Sibford Ferris Banbury OX15 5BL 

	Proposal:
	Agricultural barn on agricultural parcel 

	Case Officer:
	George Smith 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr john skowronski

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Jasmine Cottage, Street Heading North From Acre Ditch, Burdrop, Banbury OX15 5RN


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I object to this application on the grounds of:
1. The land is in a conservation area, so surely the barn would not be permitted
2. The residents of Walford Road are all party to a covenant that forbids buildings of any kind or animals of any kind to be on the parcels of land leading down to the River Sib
3. The barn would be seen from Acre Ditch in the Gower and would definitely detract from the splendid views of the Sib Valley
4. If permitted, then the valley would be filled with other buildings which would be a terrible eyesore for all the people living in the Sibfords


